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      NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 2023 

 
 

  

 

 

We would like to thank you all for your generosity leading up to Christmas, with your 

contributions to the Christmas fair and your presents under our tree for the local children’s 

centre. We hope you enjoyed the Nursery sing-a-long. School will close at 3pm on Thursday 

21st December 2023 
 

 

Dinner Money Reminder 

Please note that all dinner money needs to be paid in advance. 

Full time children’s dinner money needs to be paid on Monday mornings.  If you are paying 

for the term, please bring in the correct amount of money on the first day your child is in 

Nursery.  If parents choose to pay weekly, dinner money needs to be paid on the first day 

your child is in.  Please make sure you put the correct amount of money in a securely 

sealed named money bag or envelope.  Thank you.  

 

Dinner money for the first spring half term is from Monday 8/01/24 – 09/02/24 which 

totals to 5 weeks  

 

Days  Cost  Weeks Total 

1  £2.40  x 5  £12.00 

2  £4.80  x 5  £24.00 

3  £7.20  x 5  £36.00 

4  £9.60  x 5  £48.00 

5  £12.00  x 5  £60.00 

Please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council.  

 

Topping up Fees 

If your child is doing extra hours in Nursery that you are paying for, then please be aware 

that these fees need to be paid in advance before their extra sessions each week. If fees 

are not paid in advance then your child will not be able to stay for their extra hours. Also 

we remind you that your contract states that fees must be paid even if your child is not in 

school on their extra day. 

 

 

https://www.pngall.com/christmas-png/download/58964
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 

PSHE & RE POLICY 2023  

Our revised PHSE & RE Policy is available to view on the school website. The policy is open 

to parent consultation which will close on 20th December 2023. Please inform the school if 

you have views or comments. 

 

 

BOOK FAIR 

Main school will be holding their open sessions on 29th,30th and 31st January and there will 

be a book fair in the hall. If you would like to go to the fair the times are 2.30-3.30pm each 

day 

   

PARKING 

As always, when returning to school in January, please be respectful when parking outside 

resident’s properties or within the ‘No Parking’ zone around school. Please do not park 

vehicles on the corners of roads around school as this is proving to be dangerous. 

 

 

PARENT/CARER CONTACT DETAILS 

It is your responsibility to inform us of any changes to addresses, telephone numbers and 

emergency contact’s so that we can hold up to date information of where we can contact you 

in case of an emergency. We no longer print out data collections sheets for you to update. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Nursery will close on Thursday 21st December 2023 at 3pm and will reopen on Monday 

8th January 2024 at 9am. 
 

 

 

Wishing you all happy Christmas and we look forward to seeing you all in 

the New Year.             
 


